
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Cherry Class Preschool 

Newsletter Friday 28 April 

2023 

 

 
Highlights from this week 

We have been busy learning about farm 

animals. We have built farms using 

different resources creating super 

enclosures for the animals.  

The children created their own farmyard 

pictures and wrote their names on them.  

Outside we built obstacle courses and 

described the route we took to our 

friends.  

We have enjoyed using our scales to find 

out which objects were heavy and light. 

We have been working on counting and 

recognising numbers. 

 

Next week in Cherry 

Class  

Woodland animals!  

We will be learning 

about different 

woodland creatures.  

We will make hedgehogs 

out of clay and create 

our own Gruffalo story. 

We will also make our 

own crowns to celebrate 

the King’s coronation.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Please have a look at 

this website it offers 

lots of activity ideas 

and so much more! 

https://www.bbc.co.u

k/tiny-happy-people 

 

  

   

 

Things to know 

• Bank Holiday – 1 May School 

closed.  

• Bank Holiday – 8 May School 

closed.  

 

Friday 5th May 2023 – Please wear red, 

white and blue, as we will be celebrating 

the King’s coronation from 2pm – 3pm. 

We will be wearing crowns we have made 

in preschool. 
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